Ubuntu Municipality

TENDER NOTICE: ADDENDUM 1

We hereby give notice that the closing date for Tender no: UB/VW/07/2021 has
been extended to the 25 February 2021 due to non — compliances on e-tender
advertising.

The Municipality are re-advertising Tender no. UB/VW/07/2021 on e -Tender portal
and Ubuntu Municipality’s website from the 8™ of February 2021, with the closing
date of 25" February 2021.

The bidders who attended the compulsory site briefing on the 25 January 2021, are
not required to attend the compulsory briefing of the 15™ of February 2021.

For more information, visit our website of www.ubuntu.gov.za

All queries can be directed to the Acting Technical Manager on 063 412 8104

Yours

Municipal Manager




